
 

 

SFO # VA101-16-R-0151 
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 

CONSOLIDATED MAIL OUTPATIENT PHARMACY FACILITY (CMOP) 
LEAVENWORTH, KS 

88,449 NUSF 
 
 

Notice: This is not a solicitation for offers, nor is it a request for proposals. The 
Government will not pay for any costs incurred as a result of this notice. Respondents 
are advised that the Government assumes no responsibility to award a lease 
based upon this notice. 
 
This is a Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Modification to a Previous Notice on 
September 21, 2016 providing a list of sites that were deemed acceptable by a Market 
Survey Evaluation Team, on a July 19, 2016 Market Survey. 
 
Due to requirement updates since the September 21, 2016 Notice of Acceptable Sites, 
VA rescinds all previous “acceptable” site designations.  VA issued a revised 
advertisement on November 29, 2017 defining the revised requirements for the 
Expressions of Interest. Offerors seeking consideration must submit responses in 
accordance with the November 29, 2017 advertisement. 
 
Contracting Office Address  
Eric Roberts, Contracting Officer, United States Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), 
Office of Construction & Facilities Management, Office of Facilities Acquisition, (003C4), 
425 “Eye” Street, NW, Room 6E505L, Washington, DC 20001, 202-632-5723, 
Eric.Roberts@va.gov. 
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